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Savage and Savage Environmental

practical solutions for environmental issues

4810 Haystack Drive 970 674 8080 telephone
Windsor, Colorado 80550 970 674 8088 facsimile
savageandsavage@earthlink.net

Transmittal

To: Ryan Hawkins
Company: Noble Energy, Inc.
Address: 804 Grand Avenue
City, State, Zip: Platteville, CO 80651
Phone: 970-785-5000
Via: U.S. Post Office

From: Edith Savage
Company: Savage and Savage, Inc.
Project: Betz PC G09-22D
Phone: 970-674-8080
Fax: 970-674-8088
Date: September 26,2011

Attached for your files is the concurrence letter from the U.S. Army Corps
of Engineers for the Betz PC G09-22D project site. The Corps concurs with
the wetland delineation that was conducted in August, 2011.



Oct 26 11 12:57p Savage and Savage 970 674 8088 p.2

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
CORPS OF ENGINEERS, CMAHA DISTRICT

DINVER REGULATORY CFFICE, 9307 S. Wadsworth Boulevard
LITTLETCN, COLORRDC 80128-6501

September 22, 2011

Ms. Edith Savage

Savage and Savage

4610 Haystack Drive
Windsor, CO 80550-2597

RE: Noble Energy Productions, Inc., Betz PC G09-22D Well Site, Upland Area
Corps File No. NW(0-2011-1950-DEN

Dear Ms. Savage:

Reference is made to the above-mentioned project located at 40.3210 19; -104.661109, Weld
County, Colorado. Mr. Terry McKee of my office accepts your wetland delineation and mapping
associated with this project.

This project has been reviewed in accordance with Section 404 of the Clean Water Act under
which the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers regulates the discharge of dredged and fill material, and any
excavation activity associated with a dredge and fill project in waters of the United States.

Based on the information provided, a Department of the Army (DA) Permit will not be required
for work at this site. Although a DA Permit will not be required for the project, this does not eliminate

the requirement that other applicable federal, state, and local permits be obtained as needed.

If there are any questions call Mr. Terry McKee of my office at (303) 979-4120 and reference
Corps File No. NWO-2011-1950-DEN.

i
Sincerely,

— | =l Bl

Timothy T. Carey
8) Chief, Denver Regulatory Office
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